

January 29, 2024

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager Certificate of Need Program Department of Health

Via email: FSLCON@DOH, WA, GOV; eric.hernandez@doh.wa.gov

Dear Mr. Hernandez:

Please accept this letter as Trios Health's formal letter of intent to establish an elective PCI program. Per WAC 246-310-080, the following information is provided:

1. A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed:

Trios already provides emergency PCI. Trios proposes to establish an elective program.

2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project:

The estimated capital expenditure for the project is \$0.

3. Description of the Service Area:

The service area is outlined in WAC. Trios is located in the PCI Planning Area 2, which includes Benton Columbia, Franklin, Garfield and Walla Walla Counties.

Please contact me directly with any questions.

Sincerely,

David Elgarico,

CEO and Market President